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Community Advisory Committee (CAC) 

The Community Advisory Council (CAC) met at Trillium Behavioral Health on 

Monday, March 27th. Drake Eubanks from the Lane County Consumer Council 

spoke during Public Comment. He reported that the Consumer Council meets at 

Lane County Behavioral Health on the 4th Tuesday of the month. They have two or 

three slots open, if anyone would like to apply. 

Shannon Conley and Debi Farr gave the Trillium report. Membership is up to 

92,000. There are now sufficient numbers of primary care doctors. Work on 

Membership handbooks will begin soon. Debi reported on legislation.  

Tara DaVee reported that the member Engagement Committee has been working 

on some new protocols to help CAC and RAC meetings be more effective. They 

are putting together a “tool kit” which will be presented for discussion and 

adoption in April.  

Heather Amrhein gave the CHIP update. All the action teams are meeting. Over 

120 people, representing 60 different organizations are participating. The Lane 

Equity Coalition event “Ally is a Verb” was very successful, with 200 people 

attending. The next event will be in June and will focus on Housing. The Live 

Health Lane website is up and running, with a lot of interesting information. The 

quarterly newsletter will be going out next week (if you don’t receive it, check out 

the website   www.livehealthylane.org) 

May is Mind Your Mind Month. Handouts explained how to participate. 

Kay McDonald presented on the Lane County Initiative on Older Adult Behavioral 

Health. 

http://www.livehealthylane.org



